
Exhibit 1 

Dear Mr. Vorel, 

I am writing on behalf of Backing The Blue - Denton.  Backing the Blue - Denton is a 
group of spouses and partners from Denton Law Enforcement agencies that have come 
together to raise funds for fallen and injured officers and their families.   
  

Last month, our group hosted a car wash and sold over 400 t-shirts to benefit the 
officers of the Dallas tragedy.  As a result, we raised over $7,000.00. Those proceeds 
were distributed to the injured officers and the families of the fallen officers from the 
Dallas, DART and El Centro Police Departments.  
  

Recently we reserved the Denton Civic Center to host a Family Fun Night on November 
19, 2016 to benefit more fallen and injured officers and their families.  This event will 
include dinner, entertainment, and a silent auction.  We expect to attract over 250 
people and our goal is to raise over $5,000.00.    
  

To maximize proceeds and minimize costs, we are asking for a reduced facility rental 
fee. A reduced fee will greatly increase the amount of money we can distribute to fellow 
Law Enforcement officers and families in need.  
  

On behalf of the Backing The Blue – Denton, thank you for your time and consideration 
in this matter.  If you have any further questions contact us at 
backingthebluedenton@gmail.com or call me at 918-407-6818.  

Sincerely, 

Julie Landolfo, Chair 
Backing The Blue – Denton  
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